
 

 

                                                 VICE PRESIDENT REPORT 

                                               AUGUST 2022 LEADERSHIP 

 

I have attended all the executive meeting call my Sharon Hobbs. I have also 
participated in all board meeting called.  

In preparing for our Leadership Conference I have worked with Jennifer Ellis and 
Joanne Blum on choosing the gifts for our luncheon. I have ordered plaques and 
certificates for Member of the Year, Fellowship and VISTA.  

At AVVA Louisiana State Council Meeting in June I had our first Secondary PTSD 
Seminar. The interest in this committee was well received. We are hoping to 
continue with this at our February Meeting. 

At Leadership I will be presenting one of our seminars on VISTA. We have clarified 
the hours that are collectable and the ones that are not. 

I am always available for attending committees meeting. I am there to help in any 
way that is needed. 

 

Kathy Andras  

Vice President  

 


